
Summary of Questionnaire Results 

 

 

Q1 Do you agree that we should plan for around 35 dwellings?   

75% YES 25% NO 

 

Q2 Do you agree that the Gladman proposal off Benefield Road and Old Dry Lane 

is not a stable housing option for the reasons set out in the independent 

inspector’s report? 

99% YES 1% NO 

 

Q3 Do you agree that a landscape buffer between the built-up area of the 

villager and the bypass should be protected? 

96% YES 4% NO 

 

Q4 Do you agree that the Brigstock Camp Site is unsuitable for housing 

development? 

72% YES 28% NO 

 

Q5 We have put 5 sites in order of preference according to the sustainability 

assessment. Please rank the sites yourself with 1 being your  most preferred 

site? 

1st Preference Grafton Road Site. 2nd preference Stanion Road (North) site. 

3rd preference Woodyard Close site (Eastern) 4th preference Lyveden Road Site. 

5th Preference Woodyard Close (Full site) 

 

Q6 Are there any other sites which should be considered? 

25% YES 75% NO 

 

Q7 Do you agree that the priority for new housing is small and medium sized 

dwellings (1-3 bedrooms) including homes designed for older people? 

90% YES 10% NO 

 

Q Do you have any additional comments? 

42% made a comment 56% did not 

 

There were 284 respondents 
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